
FAMILY & CONSUMER SCIENCE FAMILY & CONSUMER SCIENCE 
DECEMBER
2024

The Casey County Extension
Office will be closed December
25th thru January 1st. 

We will be open for our regular
hours starting January 2nd, 2025.

Reminders

NEWSLETTER

Do you have an idea
for a program?

Give us a call 606-787-7384 or
stop by our office located at 1517
S. Wallace Wilkinson Blvd. 

We would love to hear from you
on ways we can better reach our
community. 

Have a Merry
Christmas & a

Happy New Year!








